the ROOM school

Winter Fayre Friday, 2 December 2022 4.30pm - 8.30pm

21st November 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

You are warmly invited to our annual Winter Fayre, happening from 4.30pm on Friday, 2 December
at The Swan in Clewer. Our pupils have put in an incredible amount of time and effort to make sure
this year’s fayre is bigger and better than before, and we are proud to share their achievements
with you.

For the first time this year, the pupils will be putting on an advent performance, which will take
place at 6.15pm. It promises to be a show not to be missed!

We will also be selling our Nordman Fir Christmas Tree again this year, after much success last
year. There is a flyer attached for you to order via a QR code. Please submit your order by
Thursday 24 November. All proceeds from the sale of Christmas trees will fund future school
projects, trips and experiences, so we are grateful for your support.

We are also asking for sponsors for our raffle. If you know of any local businesses, or if you are
able to donate a prize for the night, please get in touch with Daniel Jacobs via
deej@thegreenroomschool.com or on 01753 866711.

Transport and attendance

Attendance is not compulsory. However, if your young person would like to attend, they must be
accompanied by parents or guardians as all Green Room Staff will be engaged on the night.

If your young person is involved in the advent performance, or is manning a stall, please confirm if
you are able to pick them up at 8.30pm by emailing office@thegreenroomschool.com

Thank you very much and we look forward to sharing this night of merriment with you!

Daniel Jacobs
Head of Careers
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